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Attachments
 Important Dates 2017-
2018

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to the
start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop in
the RE Office whenever
you are in the building to
sign in before going to your
child's class or to a
presentation in Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.
Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.

  

  

Coordinator's Message

I hope you were able to enjoy Thanksgiving with
family and friends.

It warmed my heart when a grandmother shared a
story of a happening with her Kindergarten 
grandson who is in our RE Program. She asked him
what he was grateful for this Thanksgiving. He
immediately responded with "......I'm thankful that
I was able to share the toys I brought to class for
the children at St. Agatha....I hope they like
them.....do you think they will Grandma?"
Thank you families for passing on the gift of
wonder to your children and for helping them to
understand that giving is as important as receiving
at this time of the year.

Toys from our annual Toy Shower for the children
of St. Agatha Parish were delivered on Sunday,
November 19. Thank you to all families and sixth
graders who helped deliver the toys and
participated in the 10:30 Mass at St. Agatha. We
were 40 strong in number of participants!!!

Advent Opportunities
The Season of Advent begins this weekend. Click
here to explore many of the ways you can celebrate
this season of waiting and watching!

Feast of St. Francis Xavier
It is our Parish Feast Day this weekend (December
3). Let's gather together at one of our weekend
Masses and celebrate who we are together.

Giving Tree

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIPafi8F8i6NGcnzDcD1htxj44cTVmHLoje-ldnWMXB7Mgqv2H4fMwWL3hBPlEoVzO3ML0QUZsfVHLKqYej51Yrdzs9kO-IZ_iFOdXhwcGAlzmayqsUpkark=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIGyiy2otBIsaeLbrFhUpvuxCHlQNdynLfR66g1o4BecWk7u4mnDxAoYaA-gaXNnkmqr3xVU2-9qEzA1fG7gdyknHCY42ykP8IhoH0jCab3EU9wzJWxkKrhL_L1rwO-5hC4VEj7P9j3nLrIxXruf9UOLxhDYOw3nr_ogFgNyJXtMApLXtcY88DCN7BsU8gTbunPXZyT3mmNovAisIj2EKWwjnwXFhkn0J6aq917QutXB02rHeINnaRrA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIATjRGGQYq-orO6-6sg-mx5Zhaprh9pqv69F5GBwJUd9Ti3P3fi3LnmYNkpxR_E2Q3pSVL5nunlMd0eq7oAW3IxRa9DtkXx4i3paPrMeQP23JJNrrdFb0ppsn4LTv1bgLTURBxLPP85LsAnAOwDKslAsyHKVUPi0c_WNsofpxG6zl6Uapr6YsVGK5Oiic-umdjMihPThPvjejPtnPYRGaFU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIDDf7ygjVcNWeTWoGjlRbz48Es9RLttv8NZajhl5UDK9UQR4IIWEsfG3BR5VZO_EkPuyqqTYhlL-xIS67mKTVqTFSJRNcdnXcaIs6jxfjzxdy1Wtgo5Fcsmy4yOyFsOQQsoG_OGWM0xPUFdiI14PFjquYbXcbR7EMhivREJ5eOGHqnG8ec3TltdzR-CNFLNOBN3LLGGQ99I9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIDDf7ygjVcNWUgzruYk9BhpqyflWcLs71jqHbxcWEhRU_L0GuazbBpkyVkzEzFbq4nvGiuuZG9mQ2kBa_y_hioXqDWEAYLQU6cX_osUen5w1tnpnX9I3LWVyrWdlVhgjDsi_XZHLyInIqxcl6yT7BOB_fiVbwQsRF_n8h5K4bZreTNRCVUsaK4NKraldRI9hMkzcPomYot0m&c=&ch=
mailto:sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIM33ZpFz_wI6Jt9ARUDBwk2enfV71c9-8ncn_GUsNH_47uxWtfYWZKBPZ9-eWC13HOSmJIvxg2tiAc2CzguTIxF5fqeWz_xbYtavEm7WXT7kVfHjEZiyLYm-ENk2-K6CW5KKjDar0nIOwIIHxMsKsEbU2ihB7KQ2EvtsdUIjst0OH_7FalBfIv0DfQVHkhPlUR1mP3aHutrf&c=&ch=


Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

Remember to stop after Mass to get a tag from
the Giving Tree. All gifts need to be returned to
CHURCH BEFORE NOON on December 10.

SFX Family Ministry
Join the SFX Family Outreach Ministry Committee
on Sunday, December 10 from 1:00-3:00pm when
they will travel to Helping Hand Center's
residential homes for adults with disabilities and
sing Christmas Carols. Interested? Contact Rachel
Peterson by email at petersonrtw@sbcglobal.net

Calling All Bakers
Check the bulletin with information about this
outreach which is in the seventh year of reaching
out to the incarcerated. Baking as a family and
passing it on is a great way of bringing some cheer
at this time of the year. 

School Messenger
Be aware that we have contracted School
Messenger to help us reach RE families in case of
any emergency or with special reminders and or
announcements.   

Women's CRHP
Please consider putting some time aside for a
special retreat for women. Click here for more
information.

Weekly News Bulletins
We continue to  reminder you that whomever in
your family is receiving this News Bulletin needs to
forward it to others in your family whom you
requested to receive information. My News
Bulletins are also on the parish Website under the
Religious Education tab.

Visitors During RE
Reminder that  parents who come into the building
for purposes other than stopping in the RE Office
are asked to sign in and wear a visitors' badge.
Kindergarten children are allowed to  be walked to

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIJKeMnrp_6jEJeSVrEQr6vgbU0QcxmM5Ahx9ZLfVkBuGlgraYwyM44CdQg_Bwb8vouqpBpxptOIly5ZYziUs6_reWkXVtuRtXyhfA1PVIxksJZTiJ2XS8HRr5w_p8yARENiYtZanrFQH8miqGPe4MO-oVwdXyzL4tKoqAK5xHOqDgB1p455IN6SuOaQ7gZhNmzRkeJWiOllO&c=&ch=


their class by a parent.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
Please read the Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
which also includes drop off and pick up
practices. Class dates and other important dates
can also be found in the same attachment section.

Families did not take advantage of the new
Wednesday AFTERNOON pick up procedure which
we tested for the four weeks prior to the time
change (which will have us dismissing in darkness)
so we are suspending that procedure. Please
continue to park your vehicle elsewhere and lets
continue to keep Waiola Avenue less congested for
the safety of our children and for our neighbors to
be able to get in and out of their driveway with
ease.

Look With Kindness And See Goodness
Look With Kindness and See Goodness is our
theme for the year. We are going to focus on
looking at the WHOLE person as a son and
daughter of God and treating each other with
respect and kindness. We can and will discover the
goodness in each other when we do just that!

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior
to the start of class. Thank you! 

Family Ministry Opportunities
Being of service to others is one of the ways of
living out of our baptismal call. Family Ministries
provides opportunities for families to being of
service to others. Click here for information on
various ways you can reach out to others and have
some fun while doing it.
 
Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website

mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b5ohSkSCaNAOBOS5b-iUVD5-Ao7Fhm2EUG7so6DgkTt1c_PZY7tHIP-jvQChraQ_gS-hcaISn9W9AOjLsQmiFUoM8CH1_74G9Ojn_VUH7stFUpxfwAq4ey3Wt6s4sBBQRDXAJKcmazLubhfo8peFYwdeIZv_35x2cqQ1cyD1lKtsDJZFXXvSxtHq1pnroM-P8YRQEuDIATZ0pbSI5qs1qQ8iGiTEp8AnUBeMKhGmZdiBjiAqu-uvRxwNqlUNsa9L&c=&ch=


found on the top left hand corner of each
Religious Ed News Bulletin.   

See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 


